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Have you been in 
West Africa lately?  
Travelers to Guinea, Sierra Leone, or Liberia may 
be at risk of Ebola for 21 days after leaving. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
These places are having an epidemic of Ebola, a disease 
that causes fever, diarrhea, unusual bleeding, and can lead 
to death. If you’ve been there recently…  
 

 

Check for a fever twice a day for 21 days after leaving 
the area.  

 If you have fever or other signs of being sick, see a 
doctor right away. Talk about your travel. Ask the   
doctor to call the Los Angeles County Department of 
Public Health: 213-240-7941 

   
Check for signs. Call your doctor.  

Talk about your travel.  
 

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 
Acute Communicable Disease Control Program 
http://www.publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/ebola.htm 


